
TOWN OF PANTON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Panton Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on the proposed 
amendments to the Panton Zoning Regulations on June 12th, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. 
at the Panton Town Hall, 2nd Floor, and available via Zoom, as well.

In accordance with the provisions of 24 VSA § 4444, the Panton 
Zoning Regulations will be amended to include;

• The adoption of a Noise Ordinance, providing improved definitions 
and regulations regarding noise generated by a variety of sources.

• An ordinance which grants the Panton Zoning Administrator 
additional enforcement capabilities, up to and including civil fine.

Copies of the proposed regulations are available for review at the Panton 
Town Clerk’s Office located in the Panton Town Hall, 3176 Jersey Street, Panton, 
VT during normal office hours or on the Town’s website at www.pantonvt.us.  


